
11 April 2024 
Thank you very much for allowing the company to express its opinion regarding the event 
mentioned in the publication in the magazine referred to in your message. 
  
First and foremost, we would like to state that Industrias Peñoles and all its subsidiaries operate 
under the highest quality standards and in strict compliance with all applicable environmental 
regulations in all processes carried out within all its mining units, including the Madero unit 
mentioned in the report referenced in your message. 
  
Additionally, we would like to clarify that regarding the operation of the mentioned unit, it is false 
to claim that there have been impacts on the aquifers during its operation, as throughout its 
operation that was suspended in 2020, it always operated with treated water that complies with 
the applicable environmental regulations. 

 


